
 

Increase the knowledge and skills of 
teachers and support staff working in 
schools. 
 
The aims of this course are to: 
 
• Raise awareness of the impact 

that poor working memory has on 
children with a range of other 
learning difficulties. 

• Provide knowledge and skills in 
using a variety of appropriate 
strategies to aid children in this 
area. 

Audience 

For SENCOs, teachers and support 
staff, working with children and young 
people who may have working memory 
difficulties. 

Outcomes 
Participants will: 
• Have an increased awareness of 

indicators for poor working 
memory and assessments that can 
be used. 

• Be able to use a variety of 
strategies to support working 
memory in the classroom. 

Please note the deadline for course applications is  
Friday 18th May 2012 
 

Date and Location 

Date Monday 28th May 2012 

Time 13:00 – 16:00 

Venue Darwen Children’s Centre (Lord St) 

Presenter Inclusion Support Service 

 
 

To book your place, please complete the delegate 
application form and fax to the Business Support 
Team on 01254 666479 

For more information  
 

Please call Bernadette Flynn or Hilary 
Midgley on 01254 778280 

 

Cost:  
FREE for BwD schools  
£80 for non BwD Schools 
 

Course code: ISS60 
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